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Azzule Soon to Release PrimusGFS Version3.1 
 

Azzule will release the updated PrimusGFS Version 3.1. on July 17, 2019. The major impetus for 
changes to Version 3.1. came largely from the very productive feedback provided by our clients, 
including greenhouses in Mexico, as well as our certifications bodies and training centers. That 
feedback allowed us to improve our data collection so that auditors and clients alike can have a better 
experience, while simultaneously improving users’ food safety practices, and helping them to attract 
global buyers and gain more market access through the Azzule Platform. 
 
Version 3.1 satisfies the needs of users on a global scale, and it has the added advantage of 
populating the Azzule Supply Chain site with critical food safety data that offers food producers the 
knowledge necessary to take every action possible to ensure the safety of their products. Azzule is 
grateful to those individuals and companies that provided invaluable feedback to help improve PGFS. 
From July 17, 2019 until January 15, 2020, users will be able to use either Version 3.1 or Version 3.0. 
After January 16, 2020, only Version 3.1. will be available for use. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the release of PrimusGFS Version 3.1, please do not hesitate to 
contact our team at primusgfs@azzule.com. 
 
-Azzule Systems 
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